
From: Stacey J. Schutzer <staceyjs@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 6:56 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Recycling Schedule 

 

I am writing in support of adding food scraps to the home recycling program in 

Scarsdale. As someone who uses the current food scrapping program, I believe 

making the program available for pick up at home will increase the number of 

residents who participate in this most valuable program. 

Sincerely, 

Stacey Schutzer 

29 Oak Lane 

 
 


